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Tuesday, 11 May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers        
 
Eid Picnic – W/C 17th May 2021 
 
At Laurance Haines School we pride ourselves on our diverse and multicultural community and regularly celebrate and 
observe festivals throughout the religious calendar e.g. Christmas, Easter, Diwali. During the week of the 17th May, the 
children across the school will be learning about the celebration of Eid with two days of exciting activities.   
 
On Monday 17th May, the children will enjoy a themed menu that our caterers, Chartwells, have kindly created for us. In 
the afternoon the children will participate in a variety of crafts.  During the week each Key Stage will take turns to 
celebrate together with an Eid picnic.  The children will be able to come to school in traditional clothing on their allocated 
day, should they choose to do so, and will have lunch as usual before their picnic later in the afternoon.   
 
Dates are as follows: 
Tuesday 18th – Years 1 and 2 
Wednesday 19th – Year 3 and 4 
Thursday 20th – Nursery and Reception 
Friday 21st – Upper Key Stage 2 
 
In order to support the children in enjoying their picnic, please send your child in with crisps, biscuits, fruit, cakes or 
whatever else you feel appropriate to share with the class by Friday 14th May, in order to quarantine it before the picnic.  
Unfortunately, in light of Covid, we cannot ask for fresh food for this event.   
 
With many thanks for your continued support 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sebastian Gray 
Headteacher 
 
 


